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FIRST SATURDAY, June 4FIRST SATURDAY, June 4FIRST SATURDAY, June 4FIRST SATURDAY, June 4, 201, 201, 201, 2011111    

     8:00 am + Frank Capone, Sr., Req. Wife 

     5:30 pm + Paula Lund, Req. Max & Ava VanDright  

SUNDAY, SUNDAY, SUNDAY, SUNDAY, June 5June 5June 5June 5, 201, 201, 201, 2011111    

     7:30 am + People of the Parish  
     9:00 am + Hank & Thomas Kiley, Req. Helen Kiley 
   10:30 am + Ann T. Greenley, In Loving Memory, 
                           Req. The Woodrow Family  

   12:00 pm + Eugene Wood, Req. Margaret Wood  
     5:30 pm + Gabriel Santopietro, Req. Wife, Lillian 

MONDAY, MONDAY, MONDAY, MONDAY, June 6June 6June 6June 6, 2011 , 2011 , 2011 , 2011     

     8:00 am   + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, TUESDAY, TUESDAY, TUESDAY, June 7June 7June 7June 7, 2011 , 2011 , 2011 , 2011  

     8:00 am   + Eugene T. Wood, Req. Family 

WEDNESDAY, WEDNESDAY, WEDNESDAY, WEDNESDAY, June June June June 8888, 2011, 2011, 2011, 2011    

     8:00 am   + May Ellen Byrne, Req. Husband, Bill  

TTTTHURSDAY, HURSDAY, HURSDAY, HURSDAY, June June June June 9999, 2011, 2011, 2011, 2011    

                8:00 am  + Katherine Ann Schmittler, Req. Sister 
FRIDAY, June FRIDAY, June FRIDAY, June FRIDAY, June 10101010, 2011, 2011, 2011, 2011 

           8:00 am + Betty Stansfield, Req. Mike & Bridget  
                                Filomeno & Family 

SATURDAY, June SATURDAY, June SATURDAY, June SATURDAY, June 11111111, 201, 201, 201, 2011111    

     8:00 am + Romeo VanBoskirk, Req. Kaitlin Grell 

     5:30 pm + Ellen Alwell, Req. Husband, Pat  

SUNDAY, SUNDAY, SUNDAY, SUNDAY, June June June June 12121212, 201, 201, 201, 2011111    

     7:30 am + People of the Parish  
     9:00 am + Steve Winzalevitch, Req. Family 
   10:30 am + Elizabeth Breen, In Loving Memory,  

                          Req. The   Woodrow Family    

   12:00 pm + Illions Family (Living), Req. Phyllis Illions   
     5:30 pm + Steve Charney, Req. Wife Margaret 

 

TABERNACLE LIGHT MEMORIAL TABERNACLE LIGHT MEMORIAL TABERNACLE LIGHT MEMORIAL TABERNACLE LIGHT MEMORIAL     
CANDLE INTENTIONSCANDLE INTENTIONSCANDLE INTENTIONSCANDLE INTENTIONS            

                              Church    
                          Ellie Alwell 
The Tabernacle Light Memorial in honor or in memory of 
loved ones will burn for one week of your choice.  The 
donation is $10.  

 
Altar Flower 

Intentions 
This Week 

 
  Eugene Wood                          Ann Fay 

                                                                                                                                                                                        
         Please pray for the Deceased         Please pray for the Deceased         Please pray for the Deceased         Please pray for the Deceased    

Sara Mikson 

Donald C. Callahan 

 
                                                                                                                                                                    
    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    Union Beach, NJ Union Beach, NJ Union Beach, NJ Union Beach, NJ  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:15 to 5:30 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:  930 -2:30 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12:30 -5:30 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Kathy Mc Connell at 732-739-3276 

HOLY NAME SOCIETYHOLY NAME SOCIETYHOLY NAME SOCIETYHOLY NAME SOCIETY    
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRYHIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRYHIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRYHIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY    
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, 
service to the poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much 
more!  Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-
721-5558. 

READERSREADERSREADERSREADERS    
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERSEXTRAORDINARY MINISTERSEXTRAORDINARY MINISTERSEXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS    
OF HOLY COMMUNIONOF HOLY COMMUNIONOF HOLY COMMUNIONOF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERS    
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRYUSHER MINISTRYUSHER MINISTRYUSHER MINISTRY    
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUPGOLDEN AGE GROUPGOLDEN AGE GROUPGOLDEN AGE GROUP    
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 A.M. to 2 PM.  
Questions please contact Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 

 

 
Joanne Nixon            Elizabeth Hickey 
Stacey Dittmar              Louis Lackner              
Anne Oresko                 Grace Wojcik 
Ken Kirchdoerfer             Henry Caldaro 

 
RECENTLY ILL: Thomas Woods, 
Elizabeth Meehan, Anthony Scognamilla, Lillian Burkhardt,  
Jack and Olivia Bobber, John Atzert,  Jillian Venberg,  
Constance Boresky, Leonard Kraut,  Warren Gordan, Rev. 
Thomas Gabula, Emma Duffy; Tara, Terri, and Terry Dittmar; 
Jeffrey and Kenny Wojciechowski, Joanne Jefferson.  

 
    



June 5June 5June 5June 5, 2011, 2011, 2011, 2011 

Dear Parishioners, 
     Catholics believe that the Sacrament 
of Penance, also called Reconciliation 
and sometimes called "Confession," 
was instituted by Jesus when he gave 
the Apostles and their successors the 
power to forgive sins. When, after 
Baptism, we commit sin we may 

through this Sacrament be reconciled with God and 
gain reentry into the state of grace. 
     Jesus constantly urged his listeners to conversion 
of life. The Church continues to do the same to this 
very moment. Since sin affects not only ourselves but 
also the entire Church, when we participate in the 
Sacrament of Penance we are reconciled both to God 
and to all God's people. We obtain mercy and pardon 
from God for our sins. For this reason we make every 
effort to be completely and totally converted to God. 
                                    Fr. Mark    

ADORATION 
 CAN YOU SPEND ONE HOUR WITH ME? 

Volunteers are needed to commit to spending one hour each 
Wednesday before the Blessed Sacrament.  Hours are from 8:30 
a.m. until 4:00 p.m. If you would like to volunteer, please contact 
Sr. Gloria Jean at 732-264-1484.   Adoration will resume once 

we have enough volunteers in place. 

Holy Family Parish 

Catholic High School Scholarship 

All entries for the $1,500 scholarship to be awarded to an eighth 
grade student registered to attend a Catholic High School in 
September, 2011 must be received no later than June 13, 
2011.  You may pick up a flyer in the Parish Office or by calling 
Sam Fortino 732-739-2442. 

MINISTRY OF MATURING ADULTS 

COME WALK WITH US!  
We will be meeting weekly (weather permitting), at the gazebo 
on the Union Beach waterfront on Tuesday’s throughout the 
summer at 10 a.m.  We walk at our own pace.  Join us and walk 
for your health, fun, and friendship!  Hope to see you.  Any 
questions, please contact Joan 732-26-3391. 

RECYCLE YOUR OLD EYEGLASSES 
The Ministry of Maturing Adults is sponsoring a campaign to 
collect used eyeglasses to be donated to the NJ Blind Citizen's 
Association at Camp Happiness, Leonardo, NJ.  Baskets are 
located  at all church entrances. Any maturing adult who may 
want to join us in helping others, please call Joan at 732-264-
3391.                                                                                        

JUNE DANCE 

Join us and Deejay Ray at Holy Family Church Memorial Hall in 
Union Beach on June 11 from 7:30 – 11:00 pm.  Cost $10 and 
includes light refreshments.  Singles & couples welcomed.  
Please contact Gail at 732-345-0212 or Joan 732-241-7159 with 
any questions 

MOTHER TERESA REGIONAL NEWS 

PROGRESSIVE 50/50 TICKETS 
Mother Teresa Regional will be selling 50/50 raffle tickets after 
all Masses.   The annual progressive 50/50 tickets are $5 a ticket.   
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Week of June Week of June Week of June Week of June 11111111 &  &  &  & 12121212        
Serving at the Altar Serving at the Altar Serving at the Altar Serving at the Altar     

5:30 PM5:30 PM5:30 PM5:30 PM    7:30 AM7:30 AM7:30 AM7:30 AM    9:00 AM9:00 AM9:00 AM9:00 AM    
Madison Seelinger 
Lorenzo Valente 

Brian Healey 
Sara Leary 

Theresa Costello 
Alexandra Sweeney 

10:30 AM10:30 AM10:30 AM10:30 AM    12:00 12:00 12:00 12:00 PMPMPMPM    5:30 PM5:30 PM5:30 PM5:30 PM    
Taylor Sarro 

Joseph Sarro, Jr. 
Victoria Defabritis 

Kyle Mulvey 
Adam Bryant 
Billy Odom 

ReadersReadersReadersReaders    and and and and     
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy CommunionExtraordinary Ministers of Holy CommunionExtraordinary Ministers of Holy CommunionExtraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion    

    

5:30 PM T. Corcoran M. Christopher, J. Corcoran, 
F. Cozzati, T. Healey  

7:30 AM J. Wegman S. Fortino, J. Fortino, A. 
Gallo, M. Kelly  

9:00 AM P. Dannevig G. DeCaprio, S. Gonzalez, 
H. Gonzalez, S. Ledden 

10:30 AM G. Cooper M. Bennett, B. Cooper, S. 
Cooper, M. Leite 

12:00 PM W. Large M. Celestino, A. Genovese, 
D. Javins, G. Markey 

5:30 PM E. Kiley F. Maysonet, W. Odom, J. 
Tonks 

Our Weekly OfferinOur Weekly OfferinOur Weekly OfferinOur Weekly Offeringggg    

Last Week – May 29 
1st Collection – Weekly $6809 

2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul $2324 
This Week – June 5 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Catholic Communication  

Next Week – June 12 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection -  Diocesan Assessment 

SAVE THE DATE - PARISH FUNDRAISER 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2011 

Be sure to mark your calendars for the Holly Jolly parish 
fundraiser which will take place Friday, December 2, 2011.   

Father’s Day  
Novena Mass Cards 

Father’s Day Novena Mass Cards are available at all Church 
entrances for those who wish to purchase this Novena of 
Masses in honor of their fathers living or deceased.  The 
donation is $10. The Novena will begin June 18th and 
continue through June 26th. 

Volunteers Needed 
JOIN A MINISTRY! 

Holy Family is currently expanding our Lector, Eucharistic 
Minister, and Altar Server (adult and/or youth) ministries.  If 
you are interested, please contact Sr. Gloria Jean at 732-264-
1484 or 732-739-3065.  Appropriate training will be provided.  

Baptisms for April & May 2011 

Holy Family Parish welcomes our newest members to God’s 
family: 
 

Owen S. Blackburn Arcan  Soldi, Jr.  
Ashley B. Narath  Robert F. Applegate III 
Jesus A. Nieves   Aaron W. Poland 
Ava M. Vea 
    



Seventh Sunday of Easter 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
If you were one of the many women in attendance last Thursday 
eveningdsy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  YOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWSYOUTH MINISTRY NEWS    

THANK YOU! 
Our High School Youth Ministry would like to thank our 
parishioners for their support of our recent Memorial Day 
cupcake sale.  Your constant generosity and support of the youth 
ministry enables us to do various activities throughout the year, 
i.e., World Youth Day, the Youth Conference, the Catholic Youth 
Rally at Great Adventure, and more!  May the Lord bless you! 

                                                                                                DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE  

TO THE BASILICA OF THE NATIONAL SHRINE 

OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION – 9/17/11 

Bishop O’Connell invites the clergy and the faithful, of the 
Diocese of Trenton, to journey with him to 
the Basilica of the National Shrine of the 
Immaculate Conception on Saturday 
September 17.  A pilgrimage is a devotional 
act of faith that has been part of human 

religious experiences for centuries.  This year’s 

pilgrimage will be a public witness to the 
Bishops’ Pastoral letter on marriage:  Love and 

Life in the Divine Plan.  At a time when the 
media, government, and society offers little support to married 
couples, Bishop O’Connell calls the people of the Diocese to pray 
with and for married couples and their families.  There will be 
opportunities for couples to renew their marriage vows and receive a 

blessing.  Bishop O’Connell hopes that husbands, wives, and their 
children, young, single and married will travel together to the 
Shrine this year.  Please contact Sr. Gloria Jean for reservation 
information at 732-264-1484 or 732-739-3065.         
    

                                                                                     Page 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

RE-REGISTRATION 
     Re-Registration Forms may be returned in person or through the 
mail to the Religious Education Office at:  P.O. Box 56, Keyport, NJ 
07735.   
     Please make any necessary corrections and include the non-
refundable registration fee as follows:  

1 Child $100.00     2 Children $150.00     3 or More $180.00 
Re-Registration MUST be received before June 14, 2011. After that 
date NO-re-registrations will be taken until AFTER August 29, 2011.   
A $50.00 late re-registration fee would be due at that time, and the 
student will only be accepted if there is available room in the grade 
they are entering in September. 
No registrations will be taken over the phone.  

NEW   REGISTRATIONS 
To register NEW STUDENTS in our religious education program, 
the following requirements must be met: 

1. Family MUST be registered in Holy Family parish, at the 
rectory. 

2. Registration (in person) at the religious education office 
now thru June 14, 2011. Begins  again August 29th thru 
September 8th. See below for dates & hours. 

3. Copy of baptismal certificate for each child (even if 
baptized at Holy Family).  

4. A non-refundable registration fee as stated above for each 
child.  

5. A referral letter (proof of attendance) is required from a 
former parish for students transferring to our parish. 

6. Grades 3 through 8 must also present proof of other 
sacraments they have made. 

7. The normal time to begin religious education is the year 
your child begins first grade. 

Summer office hours Monday thru Thursday 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  
Office is closed Friday.  

Altar & Rosary Altar & Rosary Altar & Rosary Altar & Rosary Society SponsorsSociety SponsorsSociety SponsorsSociety Sponsors Baby Shower to Benefit “Birthright” Baby Shower to Benefit “Birthright” Baby Shower to Benefit “Birthright” Baby Shower to Benefit “Birthright”    
     If you were one of the many women in attendance at the Altar & Rosary Society’s sponsored baby shower for Birthright than 
we just want to say “thank you!”  So many diapers, wipes, lotions, maternity clothing, and so much more were donated to 
Birthright of Freehold.  A special thank you to Eileen Cassidy for taking the time to come and share about the wonderful 
volunteer work that Birthright is doing not only in our area but throughout the world!  All gathered for Benediction, The Rosary 
for the Unborn, an informative movie on how Birthright began, followed by various baby shower games, and refreshments.   
     The next Rosary meeting will be June 23.  The Rosary Society will host an English Style Picnic!  Design your favorite hat, 
bring your gloves, and a tea cup we’ll provide the food and refreshments! Prizes will be awarded for “best” and “most original” 
hat!     

    


